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FAO Ms K Lawson 

Clerk 

Ainstable Parish Council 

 

Dear Ms Lawson, 

I am writing to ask if the Parish Council would continue to support Fellrunner for another 

year. We have been most grateful for your donations/grants in the past and have put the 

money to good use, maintaining our lifeline service to rural communities across the Eden 

valley and beyond.  

Fellrunner is running a full timetable of services once again and has added a series of 

excursions, which have proved very popular with passengers. We are conscious however 

that we are not serving the less able-bodied section of our community as well as we would 

like to. We only have one low floor bus, suitable to take wheelchairs, mobility scooters and 

so on and this means that if it is in use elsewhere, then we cannot help those in our 

community who need it most. We have been saving up for a new low floor bus for some 

time but just need a little more help to be able to achieve it. We hope that you can assist us 

with this, so that we never again leave the infirm or disabled at the side of the road. 

Based on our record of 110 passenger journeys made in your Parish during the reference 

year, your donation at £1 per passenger journey would amount to £110. I appreciate this is 

considerably more than we have asked for previously but hope you will agree that there is 

an exceptional need. We will of course be grateful for any amount you choose to give. 

You can make a donation by cheque payable to 'The Fellrunner Village Bus Ltd' and send to 

the secretary at the address above or by pay by bank transfer to 40-36-10 account no 

71381717. 

Thank you very much for your past support and for considering our request again this year. 

We also hope you will do what you can to publicise the service in your parish and if there is 

anything we can to  assist in this regard please let me know 

(secretary.fellrunnerbus@outlook.com 07734 529432) 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Neil R Hannah 

Secretary, Fellrunner Village Bus Ltd  

mailto:secretary.fellrunnerbus@outlook.com

